Koopman Samantha

From: Kristen Domes <cloverdalefarmsinc@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 10:37 AM

To: SENR Exhibits

Subject: Please Oppose SB 928 and SB 929

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Dear Chair Dembrow,

Until farmers have input into the discussion on the above two bills please oppose.
Sincerely,

Kristen Domes

8380 Bethel Rd

Rickreall, OR 97371
cloverdalefarmsinc@gmail.com



